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Linda M. Finucane

From: scott helle <newtonvilledental@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 10:04 AM
To: Linda M. Finucane
Subject: Marihuana dispensary 

To Whom it may concern: 
 
I am the business owner of Newtonville Dental Associates located at 701 Washington St. Newtonville which is 
the building adjacent to this location considering the marijuana dispensary.  I am against allowing a marijuana 
dispensary being allowed at this location for the following reasons: 
 
 
- Traffic congestion in a dangerous section of Washington Street which already needs a traffic light at the 
intersection of Harvard and Washington.  
 
 
- There will be parking issue for my patients with the increased business.  
 
 
- I feel the dispensary will hurt property values and project a poor image for the neighborhood and the City of 
Newton.  
 
 
Feel free to call me if you'd like more information and my thoughts. 
 
 
Regards, 
Scott R. Helle, DMD 

Newtonville Dental Associates 
Dr. Scott Helle, D.M.D. 
701 Washington Street, 2nd Floor 
Newtonville, MA 02458 
617-558-8848 
  
www.newtonvilledental.org 
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